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Bendigo Telco HY25 Financial Results 

 

Bendigo Telco Limited (NSX:BCT) today announced its interim results for the half-year 
ended 31st December 2024. 

The Group generated earnings before interest, tax, depreciation and amortisation (EBITDA) 
of $66,207 and reported a net loss after tax of $210,630 for the period. 

Bendigo Telco Board Chairman, Rob Hunt stated that “our business remains steadfast in 
executing its strategic vision despite challenges in an evolving telecommunications industry. 
We are committed to becoming our customer’s preferred technology partner, continuing to 
expand our product offerings, driving operational efficiencies, and enhancing customer 
experience, all while delivering a positive impact on the communities we serve”. 

The company’s transition beyond traditional legacy services to managed services and cloud-
based solutions is progressing strongly. These modern offerings complement existing 
network and voice services however the transition has required significant investment and 
operational shifts. While this transition has impacted short-term financial results, it positions 
Bendigo Telco for sustainable long-term growth. 

Mr Hunt commented “we are committed to refining our operations, strengthening customer 
support, and optimising internal processes. We will continue to consolidate and 
decommission legacy infrastructure while investing in innovative technology solutions to 
improve efficiencies and reduce costs. 

Despite the financial headwinds, the Board is confident in the Group’s long-term growth 
potential. Through ongoing investment in people, products, and strategic initiatives, Bendigo 
Telco aims to create sustainable value for shareholders, customers, employees, and the 
broader community”. 

Dividend 

After careful consideration of the Groups financial performance, strategic objectives and 
lending covenants, the directors resolved that the Group would not declare an interim 
dividend.  
 

 

 



For Further information please contact: 

Mr Ken Belfrage, Company Secretary, Bendigo Telco: 

(03) 5454 5000 or ken.belfrage@bendigotelco.com.au 
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